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31G 8econd Street, S8.E.
Washington 3, D. C.

25 October 1954 |

)
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The Honorghle J. Edgar Hoover
Director, Federsal Bureau of Investigation
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hoover: ' (Y

Reference is made to my letter of 11 June 1954, mnd to
your very gracious reply of 16 June, in connection with the
technical asslgtance given us with your kind permission by
Specisl Agent Fred M. Miller of the technical staff of the
¥BI Isboratory. In my letter I said that when the manuscript
of our book was completed, I would submit to you for your
approval that pert of it which deals with what Dr. Miller did
for us.

Accordingly, I enclose for your scxrutiny & copy of two
typescript pages of Chapter XII, containing cur account of
Dr. Miller's assistance; there is no further mention of him
or ¢f the Federsl Bureau of Investigation anywhere else in
the manuscriph. I hope that the account will meet with your
appraval, but I alsc hope that you will not hesitate to
indicate changes or corrections which you deem necessary or
sdvigable, or which will improve the write-up.

Thank you once more for your cooperation in permitting
Dr. Miller to help us and in making availsble the facilities
of the FBI lsboratory for this purpose. Hoping to hear from
Yyou soon, I am,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN

Inels
Iwo pages of nmas.
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